
ST CUTHBERT MAYNE SCHOOL – WEEKLY BULLETIN – WEDNESDAY 1 NOVEMBER 2023 
 
Firstly a very warm welcome back everyone! 
 
Key dates for the next week: 
 
Thursday 2nd November  

 All Saints Liturgy 

 4A am/4J pm- Forest School 

 Year 6 District Cross Country Championship- Afterschool 
 
Friday 3rd November 

 Individual School Photographs 

 6MLK am/3N pm- Forest School 

 Year 4 Dacorum Music School- Lunchtime Concert Series  

All Saints Liturgy- Thursday 2nd November 
 
Our pupils in Year 6MLK will be leading the All Saints Liturgy at 9am on Thursday 2nd November and 
all parents are most welcome to attend. 
 

Forest School is back- Thursday 2nd & Friday 3rd November 

 

Forest School is back and better than ever, with the exciting addition of the new bell tent which the 

Parents Association kindly funded, with help of parents support and fundraising efforts.  Sessions for 

this week and next are detailed below: 

 

Thursday 2nd November- 4A am/4J pm 
Friday 3rd November- 6MLK am/3N pm 
 
Thursday 9th November- 5E am/5M pm 
Friday 10th November- 6J am/3A pm 
 

Year 6 District Cross Country Championship- Thursday 2nd November 

 

Details were emailed on Monday to the parent/guardians of the pupils selected to represent the 

school at this event being hosted by Longdean School. 

 

Thank you to those parents who have already consented and offered help.  If you have not already 

done so please kindly consent in Arbor, otherwise we will be unable to partake. 

 

School Photographs- Friday 3rd November 

A reminder that Braiswick Photography will be in school on Friday morning to take individual 

photographs.   

For our Year 5 pupils who have swimming in the morning; we have arranged 5M to go first at 8.50 

am, therefore can you please ensure your child arrives on time, ready for a prompt start.   



For those pupils in 6MLK and 3N who have forest school, please make sure they come to school 

photo ready in their school uniform and ensure they have appropriate clothes to change into.  With 

the imminent arrival of Storm Ciarán we strongly advise a waterproof coat and trousers!  

For pupils with siblings within St Cuthbert Mayne, there will be the opportunity for them to have a 

photo together, please just let the office know so that we can arrange it with their class teacher. 

Year 4 Dacorum Music School: Lunchtime Concert Series- Friday 3rd November 

Year 4 have been invited to the Lunchtime Concert Series, a wonderful musical opportunity by 
Dacorum Music School in partnership with Music at St Johns. 
 
The pupils will be lucky enough to be the first audience, for the concert being held this Friday 
3rd November, with local flute group ‘Star Flutes’ performing.   
  
The performance begins at 12:30, so the pupils will have an early lunch at 11:30 and will then leave 
at 12:00 and walk to St. John's Church Boxmoor, please make sure your child has a warm coat! 
 
Please bring a home packed lunch for your child.  If your child usually has a school meal and would 
like a school packed lunch provided, our cook Katie is more than happy to make one, please just let 
the office know, so that we can give her numbers in advance. 
 
Parents are very welcome to stay for the performance and if you are able to volunteer on the day, 
please let Mrs Welch know via the messages section of your child's Reading Record.  
 
Royal British Legion- Poppy Appeal 
 
Our friends at the Royal British Legion have provided paper poppys and other merchandise in 
support of the Armed Forces community. 
 
The paper poppys will be available to purchase at a minimum suggested donation of 50p and larger 
items inc. ‘slap’ bands, wrist bands and plastic poppy keyrings at a minimum suggested donation of 
£1.00 
 
Thank you. 
 
Year 5 trip to the Chiltern Open Air Museum- Tuesday 21st November 
 
Payment and consent for this trip is now available in Arbor.  The children will have workshops on 

Anglo Saxon Life, an Archaeological Dig and have lunch in the Bow Hut.   

School FLU Vaccinations- Thursday 23rd November 

Further to my email, Vaccination UK will be coming into school on Thursday 23rd November to 

provide the Nasal Flu Immunisation.  Please follow the link in the flyer and complete the online E-

Consent for your child/children. 

Please note parent consent must be received for your child to be given the vaccination. 

 
 



Year 5 Swimming Lessons 
 
A reminder Year 5 Swimming is on Friday at the below times: 
 
Year 5 Mandela: 10.00-10.30 am 
 
Year 5 Einstein: 10.30-11.00 am  

TERM DATES 2023/24 

Please follow this link to our website- St Cuthbert Mayne School Term Dates 2023-2024 
 
BREAKFAST CLUB 
 
Our Breakfast Club policy: SCM Breakfast Club Policy 2023 
 
Attendance 
 
Please report any absences via the attendance email: attendance@cuthbertmayne.herts.sch.uk 
 
LOCAL COMMUNITY: 
 
Good Shepherd After School Club- Flyer 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Godwin 
School Office 
 
SCHOOL OFFICE OPENING TIMES: 
8.30 AM-12.30PM 
2.30PM-4PM 

https://www.cuthbertmayne.herts.sch.uk/virtual-office/term-dates
https://www.cuthbertmayne.herts.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/SCM-Breakfast-Club-Policy-2023.pdf
mailto:attendance@cuthbertmayne.herts.sch.uk

